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March 24, 2025

Delay of Award Announcement for the Contract for Homeless Prevention
and Intervention Services for Transition Age Youth
RFP DHSH-2025-PURB-0210

The announcement regarding successful proposer for Homeless Prevention
and Intervention Services for Transition Age Youth RFP DHSH-2025-PURB-
0210 is delayed, as the project is still under consideration for approval.

An announcement is anticipated to be issued on or before Friday, March
28, 2025.

If you have any questions, please contact Alden Hunter, Contracts
Manager, at (916) 875-2791.
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